
Online Orientation for New Non-local Students  

 

 

 

Dear Student, 

 

At the beginning of every semester, the Centre of Development and Resources 

(CEDARS) for Students organizes Weeks of Welcome (WoW) programme 

(www.cedars.hku.hk/wow) for new non-local students. The WoW programmes consists 

of a series of activities, which are a mixture of fun, fact-finding visits and tours. 

 

The Orientation for Non-local Students is one of the highlights for WoW. It provides 

students with essential information covering adjustment issues, learning support, 

immigration formalities, health and safety tips, life in Hong Kong and HKU and many 

more. 

 

This semester, in light of the current COVID-19 outbreak and the need for social 

distancing, we are unable to welcome you with a f2f orientation. Instead, we have put 

together a series of videos on all essential information that will serve the same purpose. 

So, please do make the best use of them so that you can get a head-start with the learning 

inside and outside of the classroom! 

 

Best Regards, 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students 

 

 

http://www.cedars.hku.hk/wow

